
Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Water Commissioner


Ashley Farr <farr.farm@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 1, 2022 at 7:13 PM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Hi Josh, 

I would like to submit a letter of interest to fill the open position on the Water and Sewer commission. I have been a
resident of Richmond for over ten years and I would like to give some time back to the community by serving in local
government. The water commission seems like a good place to get my feet wet. I have never served on a town board
before but I have been on the Board of Directors for a non profit, Dinners with Love, and the Addison County 4H Dairy
Committee. I look forward to the potential opportunity to serve on this board and learn more about how our Water and
Sewer department works! 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Erin Farr 

On Dec 1, 2022, at 1:37 PM, Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> wrote:


[Quoted text hidden]
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